
Lake Edinboro Sportsman League  

January 2022 newsletter  

www.Edinborosportsmen.org 
         Meetings are the first Wednesday of every month at 8:00pm 

814-882-9178  

 

Memberships:  
2022 LESL memberships are due January 1st 2022. Current members should have an active 

key card for the main gate. A current membership is required to use the ranges and shoot 

in any sponsored club league. A membership renewal is enclosed with your current 

membership status on you mailing label on the front of your envelope. You can also on go 

to our website www.Edinborosportsmen.org and print off a copy. Any membership not 

renewed by January 31st will have their key card deactivated.  

Lost or misplaced key cards can be replaced for a $10.00 fee. For replacement cards contact 

Chuck at; secondlifefreezedry@gmail.com  or 814-724-5507 

 

Winter Skeet League:  
Our interclub winter skeet league will begin Tuesday, January 11th 2022. We still have 

some openings for teams and individual shooters. Please e-mail or text your team or 

individual name to bearcamp313@gmail.com or 814-882-9178 to reserve your spot. First 

come first serve we only have room for a maximum of 12 teams. Rules and information 

about the league can be found on our website link 

http://edinborosportsmen.org/WinterSkeet.htm 

 

Traveling Winter Skeet League:  
The Traveling Winter Skeet League has been canceled for the 2022 season because of Covid 

19 and poor attendance.  

 

2022 LESL pin contest:  
Congratulations to Abby Held for submitting the winning design for our new pin.  

Pins can be picked up at the club during Tuesday night skeet shooting or Wednesday 

meeting night.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

http://www.edinborosportsmen.org/
http://www.edinborosportsmen.org/
mailto:secondlifefreezedry@gmail.com
file:///C:/Users/Mike/Documents/LESL/bearcamp313@gmail.com
http://edinborosportsmen.org/WinterSkeet.htm


E-Mails: 
It is VERY important that you include your e-mail address on your membership 

application. To keep cost to a minimum this is the only USPS mailing sent to members. All 

other newsletters are by e-mail. Without your e-mail address you will not be receiving club 

information and up-dates. You can also 

 e-mail your information to:  lesl@edinborosportsmen.org 

 

 

Lake and Valley Trap League:  https://lvtrapleague.weebly.com/index.html 

 
 

Club Improvements: 
We will be installing new state-of-the-art high output LED floodlights on all of the trap and 
skeet fields this month. This improvement is guaranteed to add 2 birds to your target 
count. We will be entertaining the idea of donating our old lights to any club the would be 
interested in installing them.  If interested show up at our January meeting. 
 

Gun Raffle 
The gun raffle sold out again this year.  A special thanks goes out to the Gun Raffle 
Committee, Skeeter Hobbs, Edinboro Outdoors and all the sellers and buyers for 
supporting the club. 
2022 Raffle will be starting soon.  Keep an eye out.  We will sell out again. 

lesl@edinborosportsmen.org

